
 

 

 

Memorandum  

Meeting Details:  January 25, 2023 

Prepared For:  Mayor & Board of Commissioners 

From:  Megan Wepfer, Public Works Director 

Subject:  Request for Qualifications (RFQ) Continuing Engineering Consultant 

and Urban Design Services 

 

Background 

The City contracts with engineering firms for work associated with planning, Federal Emergency 

Management Agency (FEMA) contract management, surveying and for the design and construction 

administration of public works projects. 

Fiscal Impact 

All Engineering services are budgeted for services for the designated department.  

Recommendation(s) 

 

Attachments 

- 2023 RFQ Continuing Engineering Consultant and Urban Design 


